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The Upper House committee conducting an inquiry into the appointment of Mr John Barilaro as Senior 
Trade and Investment Commissioner to the Americas is holding its fourth hearing on Friday 5 August. 
 
The hearing will commence at 10.00 am in Room 814/815, NSW Parliament House and will hear from 
the following witnesses: 

• Ms Siobhan Hamblin, former chief of staff to Mr John Barilaro 
• Ms Kylie Bell, Managing Director, Investment NSW 
• Ms Kathrina Lo, Public Sector Commissioner, Public Sector Commission. 

 
Hearing details 
 
The hearing will be held on Friday 5 August 2022 commencing at 10.00 am. 
 
The hearing will be live streamed on the NSW Parliament's website via bit.ly/webcastnsw. 
 
For further information about the inquiry, including the committee membership, terms of reference, and 
hearing schedule, please visit the committee's website. 
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, Cate Faehrmann, on  

0487 247 960 or Jacob Miller on 0428 837 292. 
 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2891#tab-members

